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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Thank you to all parents from Y4 who joined us at the meeting to discuss the statutory Multiplication Tables 

Check coming up in June.  If you weren’t able to join us, paperwork from the meeting has been sent out 

with your child and Mrs Mann or I will be happy to discuss the main points of the meeting with you.  Children 

in year four are required to know all of their times tables fluently (up to 12x).  We kindly ask that parents 

work at home with their children on this – it makes the world of difference! 

I will shortly be writing to parents regarding meetings for parents of other year groups who are doing SATS 

this year.   

With thanks for your ongoing support of learning at home, 

 

Alison Patchett 

 

 

Sports Clubs 

Mr Mears’ clubs and Fitkids are now available for 

booking on Parentpay for after half term.  Please 

make a note of the dates on your calendar / 

phone – especially the weeks when club is not on. 

 

Jewellery 

I have noticed that Pandora type rings are very 

popular in Y6 at the moment.  Whilst we 

understand that the children are growing up and 

keen to show their individuality, rings can catch 

and scratch while playing tig etc.  Can rings 

therefore please stay at home.  Likewise, earrings 

should be small studs only. 

 

Early Warning …..we will be dressing up as 

book characters on World Book Day.  I know 

that supermarkets are making a lot of money 

out of parents for this and also the impact of 

these throwaway costumes on the 

environment must be huge.  Year Five 

children are therefore going to provide a rail 

for unwanted WBD costumes so that parents 

can donate last year’s and choose a different 

one. OPEN FROM MONDAY. 

If anyone has a spare clothes rail we could 

use for this, please drop it off – thank you! 

 

Diary 
13th Feb Parents’ Evening  
14th Feb House Event – Times Tables 
Half Term - Monday 17th to Friday 21st February  
25th Feb  Pancake Races MORNING 
5th March World Book Day 
10th Mar Nursery Parents’ Afternoon 
2nd Apr House Event – Spelling Bee 
2nd Apr  Church Service 9.00am 
Friday 3rd April  TRAINING DAY – no 

children in school 
Easter Holidays – Mon 6thApril to Fri 17th April 
29th Apr Reception Balanceability 

Cycle Training   
7th May VE day celebrations 
8th May BANK HOLIDAY 
Half term – Monday 26th to Friday 29th May 
Monday 1st June  TRAINING DAY – no 

children in school 
10th June Myton Hospice in school 
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Bournebrook is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. We expect all staff, 

volunteers and parents to share this commitment. 

 


